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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Changes to MYS Portal; National Booking System opens; NHSBSA prescription processing webinars.









		






		[image: A blue background with black text

AI-generated content may be incorrect.]






			Pharmacy teams should note that the Manage Your Service (MYS) pharmacy portal will be unavailable for a short period tomorrow morning (Thursday 21st August).

This downtime is to implement changes that will make it easier for pharmacy teams to use and manage claims. The updated MYS portal will feature a refreshed design and new functionality to streamline navigation and improve usability.









		Take a look at what's changing 
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			Pharmacy owners can now post adult flu and COVID-19 vaccination appointments on the National Booking Service (NBS) ahead of bookings opening to the public on 1st September 2025, for vaccinations starting from 1st October.

This update gives pharmacies additional time to prepare and manage appointment availability, with the option to use NBS for flu vaccinations alongside existing booking systems.

More details here
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		Complete the survey 






		






			NHSBSA Online Webinars for Pharmacy Teams
Pharmacy teams are reminded that the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) continues to run regular 60-minute webinars to support with prescription processing and reimbursement.

The sessions cover key topics such as common submission errors, endorsement best practices, and managing referred back prescriptions.

Find available dates
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